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August 26, 2021 
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ñLeading people to 

Christ, Learning to be 

like Christ,  

Loving like Christ.ò 

FUMC Office Hours:   
9:00 a.m.- 5:00 p.m.  
Monday-Friday 

 

Back to School 

Last year, when students, faculty, and staff started 

back to school, it was an unprecedented and uncer-

tain time. Nobody knew quite what to expect, and 

the 2020/21 school year lived up to the expectations. 

This year, as students, faculty, and staff make their 

way back to the classrooms, they do so in a similar 

fashion, not knowing what to fully expect. During 

times of uncertainty, we can always fall back on the 

fundamental and foundational truths in which we are confident. During this 

series, we take different subjects in school and apply basic elements of those 

subjects to the basic elements of our lives as followers of Jesus. 

August 29ðLuke 10.38-42: Music Appreciation 

September 5ðIsaiah 46.12-13 and Philippians 3.5-14: History 
 

All services will be held in-person & live streamed! 

Join us for 8:30 AM Modern Worship in the Christian Life Center or 

11:00 AM Traditional Service in the Sanctuary 
 

Services can be viewed online at:  

https://www.facebook.com/FUMCCovington/live/ 

https://www.youtube.com/CovingtonFUMC  

11 AM Radio Broadcast at WKBL 1250 am 

 

https://www.facebook.com/FUMCCovington/live/
https://www.youtube.com/CovingtonFUMC
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COVID-19 Update  

 

COVID has not gone away like we had hoped it would. 

We have been paying close attention to the information and data regarding this latest 

wave of COVID cases. Our local high school has sent a record number of students home to 

quarantine. With the numbers increasing over the past month, especially among our    

children and students, we feel it best that we take some steps to ensure the safety of all of 

our community. In order to continue the priority of our corporate worship time together, 

we feel we need to take the following steps. Please know that these are temporary       

guidelines. We will operate under these guidelines week to week as we monitor 

the situation for our community. We realize that this is not ideal, but we must take     

whatever precautions we can to protect our children at this time.  

 

1. Sunday Mornings - We will continue our current Sunday morning schedule 

while staying in our current socially distanced settings. We strongly encourage people to 

wear masks (at least until you are able to be at your seats). Please self-check your       

symptoms prior to coming and please stay home if exhibiting symptoms (fever, cough, 

aches, nausea). 

2. For Nursery - Our workers will wear masks, and we will check childrenôs temperatures 

at the door. Parents, please wear masks as you are dropping off your children. 

3. We will be suspending our normally scheduled Wednesday Night programming for all 

ages until future notice.  

4. Pastor's Bible Study - Zoom Hybrid format - a separate email will be shared with the 

zoom information available.  

5. Church Meetings - Zoom Hybrid format. 

 

Please feel free to reach out to me if you have any questions. I realize these are difficult 

times with so much conflicting information and opinions. But as Christ followers, we have 

a calling to simply be at our best and do what we can to continue meeting together while 

caring for our neighbor. We will be monitoring the situation carefully and be making      

adjustments as needed. I ask for your prayers, your patience, and your continued        

faithfulness. Thank you for loving your community as you have been. Please continue to 

pray for those among us who are currently diagnosed with COVID. God will get us 

through this.  

- Michael Pence  

mailto:mpence@covingtonfumc.com
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JOIN OUR NEW BIBLE STUDY!  

The Gospel of John  

Wednesday Mornings, 10am 

Beginning August 25 

The Gospel of John begins with some of the 

most beautiful words in all of Scripture, "In 

the beginning was the word, and the word was 

with God." The rest of the book doesn't        

disappoint, either. Included in our study, we 

will focus on "for God so loved the world," the 

wedding miracle, the "I am" sayings of Jesus, 

the passion narrative, and the appearances of 

Jesus to the disciples. Join us as we journey 

through the Gospel of John.  
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  September 3 Nancy Peeler 

      Haylee Timberlake 

September 4 Margaret Peeler 

                           Laura Thornton 

September 5 Therica Robison 

September 7 Steve Clark 

                           Phyllis Richmond 

                           Nancy Ward 

September 8 Marty Burlison 

                           Debbie Winberry 

September 9 Nola Carter 

                           Bill Hendren 

September 10  Beth Kinkead 

 September 11 Bob Lakey 

                           Robert Smith 

                           Connor Thornton 

September 12 Mary Ann Gulley 

September 13 Joshua Cox 

                           Bill Peeler 

September 14 Sarah Maury 

                           Kim Stewart 

September 15 Andrew Davis   

                           Sarah Newman 

 September 16 Lane Clark 

September 17 Michael Pence 

September 18 Katheryn Gangaware 

                           Donna Jones 

                           Ken McCool 

September 19 Hollie Bryant 

                           Meredith Owen 

                           Holli Ray 

                           Rachel Smith 

 

 

Communion Helpers Needed 

Would you like to be part of our worship leadership without the 

responsibility of speaking or singing in front of people? Then we 

have a perfect volunteer opportunity for you. We need Commun-

ion  Leaders for both of our times of worship. We typically have 

communion on the first Sunday of each month (It does vary from 

time to time). Responsibilities include   securing and preparing 

the bread and juice (we have a budget for these items) and  

recruiting volunteers to help serve communion during worship. If you are interested or  

would like to know more, please let Michael know.  

 

 

 Physical Concerns 

 Cayla Cook 
 Kendy Erwin 
 Cathryne Howard 
 Isabella Lockhart 
 Kelly Mayfield 
 Mary Naifeh 
 Nick Scott 
 Hattie Shell 
     Amy Shrum   
     Stephen Smith 
     Allan Turner 
  

Undergoing Treatment  
 for Cancer 
 Marvin Johnson 
     Margaret Jones 
     Susan St. John 
 Liz Turner 

 Lauren Witwer  

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Bereavement 
Family of Mary Gene Matheny 
 

  
*Please continue to pray for  
families that are grieving.   


